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Request for Clearance or legal Advice regarding affected Mangroves on Boardwalk
Project of DPWH

1 message

Yurich Yurich <yurichyurich.11@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 20, 2023 at 11:41 AM
To: "denr.mimaropa@gmail.com" <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Dear Ma'am,

Yurich Builders and Construction Supply has been awarded of a project for the City of Puerto Princesa City thru DPWH-
Region 4B entitled "construction of Rizal Avenue Extension Boardwalk located at Barangay Bancao-bancao, Puerto
Princesa City, Palawan. However, upon survey and as-staking, there is a portion of atleast 10 meters of mangrove area
and /or 34 mangrove trees are affected where the boardwalk parking area is to be constructed.

Attached herewith is the letter of request seeking for your legal advise on this matter.

Best Regards,

Tonet Castro
09178600026
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